
 

 

 
 

 

 

It's Just One Hour to Stand for Gun Violence Prevention and  
Everyone is Welcome! 

 

Grandmothers Against Gun Violence is asking fellow gun violence 
prevention groups and others to join us for our August 14th  

Mega Rally at the Hyannis Rotary on Airport Road - 11:30 -12:30  
 

 

 

 
Our fight for Gun Violence Prevention is far from over. As we approach the 
elections, it is our mission to continue to show our elected officials as well as our 
fellow citizens that we can end gun violence. It is also our mission at these rallies 
to remind passersby that the issue is still alive and has many supporters. 
 
We hope to accomplish this by having other groups join us at the rotary to show a 
united front across the many groups who believe we can end gun violence. 
 
Bring yourself, bring a friend, bring a partner, encourage someone you know from 
another group to come. If you have a shirt from your group, wear it proudly. 
 
It's only one hour spent to work on one of the biggest public health and safety 
issues of our time and we would appreciate your support. 
 
JOIN US AT THE ROTARY! Everyone is welcome at the Rally at the Rotary. 
Appropriate and respectful signage regarding the gun violence issue, please. You 
can also use our signage. You can park in the Staples lot and walk over. Any 
questions, email:capecodgagv@gmail.com 
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